
Shiksha- Shimla (1-3) Misc./2015-(26243-26628) 
             O/O the Dy. Director High Education, 

  Shimla, District Shimla-01 

  e-mail:ddheshimla@rediffmail.com 
 

 

  Dated:                         Shimla-171001  the,  18 July 2017 

To 

  All the Principal/Headmaster 

                         GSSS/GHS......................................Shimla District. 

 

Subject:- Regarding  forwarding latest position of  Aadhaar Enrolment of  children/Students 

 In GSSS/GHS 

Memo, 

            With reference to the Director of higher Education H.P Shinmla-01 office letter No.EDN-

HE(21)B(15) 15/2017-V dated 18-7-17, vide which ,for the regular review of latest position of Adhaar 

Enrolment of students in GSSS/GHS in  a video conference with the concerned authorities has been 

scheduled to be held on 27/07/17 at 12.00 Noon. 

  You are therefore directed to send latest position of Adhaar Enrolment of students of your 

school within two days(i.e. 20/7/17) through mail/fax before monsoon break. 

  Sr. No. Total No. of Students Covered Under Adhaar Without Adhaar Applied 

     

     

     Treat it most urgent. 

                                                                                        

 

 

Endst. No: Even  dated:  Shimla-171001  the, 

Copy to :- 

1. The Director of Higher Education H.P Shimla-01 for information pleases. 

2. Nodal Officer  IT to upload on webite 

3. Guard file. 

        


